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From: Edeyouth Organization <
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 7:47 PM
To: Public Testimony; EDEYOUTH ORGANIZATION
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Community Redistricting Letter
Attachments: pic.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  Forward suspect email to phish@oti.nyc.gov as an attachment (Click the More button, then 
forward as attachment). 
  
 

 

Dear Members of the NYC Districting Commission, 

My name is Betty Aristide, I’m the Executive Director of EdeYouth; an organization that raises tomorrow’s leaders today, 

through bringing awareness of Mental Health and Empowering Young People through financial literacy.  I am testifying 

against the preliminary maps drawn for Council District 45. 

I am writing regarding my opposition with the recently released maps that the NYC Redistricting Commissioner drafted 
for Council District 45, which will remove a large portion of our Flatbush, Flatlands and East Flatbush sections of our 
district. Over the past 10 years, I have served/worked in Council District 45 as a Youth Leader, and I have seen how 
important the presence of Utica to Flatbush Initiatives is in the area and how Council District 45 has been a major 
resource for our institution because we serve a large portion of predominantly Caribbean and South Asian constituents 
from the Flatlands and East Flatbush areas. 

The map submitted by Councilmember Farah Louis, includes provisions for expanding her district further into the East
Flatbush, Flatlands and Canarsie areas to meet the criteria of the charter and increase our population but also to include
more healthcare institutions, parks and senior center options for the district, solidifying her commitment to bring increased
access to our vulnerable population who rely on affordable healthcare for their families and quality…..for youth and
families. 

Without these expansions, our area will not have the opportunity for the youth people and with the areas that were cut by
your commission, it compromises a common tie of a growing Caribbean and South Asian population in our district.  

I hope you all take the time to reconsider the disparities represented on the preliminary map and restore the East Flatbush
and Remsen Village Neighborhoods back into Council District 45 and have them remain the new district lines and expand 
the district further northeast into East Flatbush, Flatlands and Canarsie.  

Enclosed is a map by Council Member Louis that includes our communities’ preferred proposed map and new areas that will 
expand schools, health care access and park space in Council District 45.  

Sincerely, 
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Betty Aristide 

Edeyouth Organization 

www.edeyouth.org 

 
 
  

 




